
 

June 7th 2016 @ 10:00am 

 

Please be advised that residents will experience low 

water pressure and discoloration in the water over the 

next 10-12 hours. 

The main pump house has been shut down to 

accommodate for the continuing work on the water 

lateral replacement.  

For the next 10-12 hours, water supply will be from the 

tank reservoir alone so the town is asking residents to 

conserve water.  

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

 

The Town of Badger 


